

AUDUBON PUBLIC SCHOOLS MANSION AVENUE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Mansion Avenue
Audubon, New Jersey 08106-2299
Phone: 856-546-4926 x5118 Fax: 856-547-1483
Bonnie J. Smeltzer- Principal
bsmeltzer@audubonschools.org



September 6, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians.

Both elementary schools will again be participating in the aluminum can recycling program to benefit the Delaware Valley Burn Foundation. Audubon Fire Company will sponsor the program in conjunction with the schools. We would like to encourage all students to participate in this worthwhile program.

Listed below is information pertaining to the schedule and procedures, which are to be followed during the recycling program:

1. Aluminum cans may be brought to the school on the following dates **only:**

Friday, September 8

Friday, September 15

Friday, September 22

Friday, September 29(program ends)

- 2. Cans are to be brought to school in plastic bags and deposited on the school playground at the <u>far</u> corner of Wyoming and Oak Street. Bags are not to be brought into the building.
- 3. Students who participate in this program are to present a note from their parent on the day they bring in the cans with the following information:

Student's name Teacher's name and grade Number of cans Parent's signature and date

Since class time will not be used in counting cans, the honor system will be followed.

4. An award will be presented to the class and the student collecting the most cans. (Classroom teachers will be keeping a weekly tally of cans brought to school based on the information on the forms.)

A pizza party will be held on Wednesday, November 22 for the class having brought in the most aluminum cans. This event is sponsored by the Audubon Fire Company.

If you have any questions regarding the program, please contact the school office at 546-4926 x5119.

Sincerely,

Bonnie J. Smeltzer Principal